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Mexico Regional Managing Partner Discusses Amendment to
Article 29 of the Infonavit Law
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In an interview with Reforma, German de la Garza De Vecchi shares how the amendment to Article
29 of the Infonavit Law may present an additional burden for employers.

To read the article visit Reforma.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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